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tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

 

The last 

report 

for 2022 

and 

what a 

year it 

has 

been. 

We have come through to the 

other side of Covid more or less, 

and the club is in good heart. We 

have done a number of demos in 

the community lately and 

tomorrow we will be on the truck 

in the Santa Parade. Special 

mention and thanks to Henare 

who will be providing the music. 

The November dance had a good 

turnout and the DJs for the night 

Sam and Sean did an amazing job. 

Thanks to those who helped with 

the set up (we put the Christmas 

bunting up) and to those who 

cleaned up at the end of the night. 

We are on track to hold the South 

Island Contest on 18 February and 

entry forms will be with this 

newsletter. We have had a lot of 

interest from Judges for the 

competition and I hear through 

the grapevine there are a few club 

members intending to compete as 

well. I look forward to you 

ΨǎǘǊǳǘǘƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŦŦΩ ŀƴŘ 

representing our club. 

Thanks to those who have 

organised, volunteered and 

danced at the demos in the 

community. It is a great 

opportunity to promote the club 

and hopefully get more members. 

Photos elsewhere in the 

newsletter. 

Christmas dance on 17 December 

will see our old favourites, who 

have been good supporters of the 

club for many years, Free n Easy 

provide the music. Catered supper 

and BYO. Tickets $25 members, 

$30 non members $15 Junior 

members. 

There will be a Best Dressed Table  

contest, be great to see some real 

Christmas spirit and some fancy 

tables. Also best dressed couple 

(Dunedin club members only) and 

best dressed male and best 

dressed female (open to all) will be 

presented on the night, along with 

the Switch trophy and the Most 
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Valuable 

Rocker 

Trophy. 

Looking 

forward 

to seeing 

you all for 

a great 

night.  

The sub-committee for the 40th 

birthday has been busy in the 

background and we promise you a 

fantastic weekend in June. There 

will be a Friday night catch up, 

Saturday night dance, and Sunday 

BBQ breakfast. 

Now as 2022 draws to a close, 

take a moment to reflect on those 

we have lost this year, those who 

are unwell and take a moment to 

be grateful that we can still 

dance!!! 

Take Care 

Merry Christmas 

 

 

Margaret 

 

 

Demo days
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What an awesome Santa parade, thank you to all you amazing people who helped 
put the truck together, tinselled it up, danced on the truck, acted as marshals, and 
pulled the truck apart again. It was so good to see so 
many smiley faces, both on the truck and in the 

crowd. A lovely 
meal at 
MitchellΩǎ 
afterwards. 
Great 
company. Time 
to put the feet 
up now. 
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